 Senate Report for January 22, 2010
Curriculum and Articulation Committee Meeting

The committee was requested to review a syllabus for a course which is to be taught this Spring semester.  The syllabus was sent via email to Mary Doucette on 1/20/2010 and forwarded to the committee members.
Committee Members who reviewed/voted/responded by 10:00 am 1/22/10:  Mary Doucette, Richard Kampf, Yvonne Sutherland, Jan King, Laura Smith, Mark Ports, Tom Bruns, and Tamara Gailey

Abstained:  Steve Garcia(requesting instructor for course ELM106)
The following class was reviewed:

	Course Number
	Course Name
	Credits
	Action

	ELM106
	 Electrical Workforce Training VI
	1-7
	Approved  with changes which have been completed(mcd-1/22/10-11:35am)


Respectfully submitted:

Mary C. Doucette

Curriculum and Articulation 

Committee Chair
